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I wish to lodge my protest against the proposal to take over Wallacia Golf Course to create a Memorial Park
 cemetery. Apart from the fact that this area is in a flood zone, a development this huge would have a major
 impact on the village atmosphere that is Wallacia. It would create an unacceptable risk of pollution to the river
 and would be a traffic nightmare. Park Road is already a busy road and with the new airport at Badgers creek
 will become even busier in the future. This development will also mean the loss of Wallacia’s only recreational
 area as well as mature trees and wildlife habitat. The Catholic Metropolitan Cemetery Trust stand to make a
 HUGE profit if this proposal is allowed to go ahead and I’m sure that the Catholic Church has plenty of money
 to establish this cemetery in a different location.
Vicki Cullen, resident of Silverdale with family in Wallacia. 

Vicki




